
Dear members of the Lake county Board of Supervisors: 

 

My wife and I are concerned residents of south Lake county and would like to urge you in the 

strongest possible way to support the Planning Commission’s decision of the denial of the Major Use 
Permit UP 20-22 and Initial Study IS 20-25.   

 
It is abundantly clear that this We Grow project would be very damaging to the environment and to the 
life quality of those of us living in this area. The Planning Commission was absolutely correct, and you 
should uphold the commissioner’s decision and deny WeGrow’s application at 16750 Herrington Road. 

 
Thank you. 

 
Tenzin Kalzang 

 


